Attendance:

Diane Omlor, President

Jim Williams, V. P.

Denice Williams, Area Rep

Colleen Krupp, Membership Chair

Alison Colvin, Newsletter Editor

Susan Nichols, Secretary

7:00 PM

Meeting opened

V.P. Jim Williams updated us on the Mystic Pines development that has caused water runoff in the Woodville Drive and Woodville Court areas and is caused by the housing developer that did not follow the limitations set by the BWCA. The V.P. Jim William and President Diane Omlor have met with the HOA of Mystic Pines and discussed the problems affecting our residents. It has been brought to the attention of the City of Columbus.

Discussion of the BWCA Clean-Up Committee organized by Alison Colvin has been working since Spring and is winding down for the Fall season. Thanks to all the volunteers that helped!

Treasurer, Mark Ginty was not able to attend but his report was as follows:

BWCA Treasurer Report

Total account balance \$6,984.51

Plow balance \$5,488.49 Operating balance \$1,496.02

The rest of the meeting was assembling the Membership Drive packets for the 325 residents and were divided by the 27 Area Reps that will deliver the forms and newsletters to their areas. The Membership Drive for 2018 is October 1 – October 21st. It ends at the Annual Pumpkin Drop held at Ginty's on Bear Tooth Court on October 21st.

Meeting adjourned 9 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Nichols

BWCA Secretary